
 December 9, 2022 

 Dear Friends and Supporters of the Choir School of Delaware, 

 Please join me in wishing Arreon Harley-Emerson all the very best as he begins a new professional journey.  After nearly a decade of service, 
 Arreon is moving on from the Choir School of Delaware to pursue new professional interests. Arreon’s last day is December 9, 2022. 

 The Board, staff, volunteers, and the children we are privileged to serve, offer a heartfelt thank you to Arreon for his dedicated service to our 
 mission of music and mentoring. 

 All of us at the Choir School of Delaware remain steadfast in our commitment to advancing our mission of service. With our humble 
 beginnings more than a century ago, the Choir School of Delaware has evolved to become a core service for many of Wilmington’s 
 unrepresented youth.  For us, what we do is and will always be about caring for the children who benefit from our services. The Choir 
 School is embarking on a truly historic initiative beginning in 2023 to ensure we are doing all we can for the children we are privileged to 
 serve. While we conduct the search for a new leader for the Choir School, Brittney Stanton, Deputy Director and Assistant Conductor, will 
 ensure our service offerings continue seamlessly. Thank you again for your trust, loyalty, and investment in our mission. 

 If you have any questions or feedback, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly. 

 Thank you all so very much for your generosity and trust in the Choir School of Delaware mission. 

 Yours truly, 

 Tabé Masé (she/her) 
 Chair, Board of Directors 
 302-740-7088 
 masetabe@yahoo.com 


